
Newsletter 

Oakwood Infant and Nursery 

School    

Reminders 

All children need to have the following  
items in school everyday:- 

 Water bottle 

 Full PE kit  

 Book bag 

 

Due to the hot weather can you please 
ensure your child brings in a sunhat 
and sun cream each day, clearly la-
belled. 

Please read daily with your child. 

Please practice spellings with your 
child. 

Thank you for your support. 

This Week/Next Week 
 

This week has been Science Week.  On Tuesday the children attended an 

assembly where they learnt about inspirational scientists and how sci-

ence is used throughout the world.  We had a fabulous Mad Science 

show and all year groups had lots of fun undertaking various activities 

and experiments outside of the normal curriculum.   

 

Next week the children will enjoy drumming workshops and the NED 

Show.  Further details below. 

 

Next week is also Assessment Week.  Please ensure that your child is in 

school all week as the resulting data will help with your child’s final out-

comes. 

 

On Monday, Year 2 Nightingales will enjoy their Wildlife Trust trip.  

Please note that the children will not need to wear uniform.  Can you 

please ensure that you apply sun cream and if your child is bringing sun 

cream into school, that it is labelled.  I would also ask you to ensure they 

come to school with a bottle of water.   

 

On Wednesday next week, all children will have the opportunity to meet 

their new class teacher and the Year 2 children will visit Alton Park.   

 

I hope you all have a wonderful weekend. 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs K Maguire-Egan 

Head Teacher 
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KEY DATES  

June  

21st Assessment Week 

22/6 Yo Yo Presentation 

24/6 Drumming Workshop 

25/6 Drumming Workshop 

28/6-

2/7 

Careers Week—28th Fire Ser-

vice Visit, 29th Police Detective 

Visit, 2nd July Dentist Visit 

July  

6th Sports Day 

7th Non Uniform Day 

8th Reserve Sports Day 

14th Year 2 Trip St Osyth’s Priory 

15th Year 2 Fun Day—Magician, 

Menu W/C 21 June  - Week 1 

Year Last Week This Week 

Reception 97.1% 93.3% 

Year 1 97% 93.7% 

Year 2 98.6% 96.8% 

Head Teacher: Mrs K Maguire-Egan      Deputy Head: Mrs J Tarr        Email: admin@oakwood.essex.sch.uk            Telephone: 01255 421168 

Attendance 

Please be advised we will ask you for medical evidence 

if your child is absent for 3 or more days.  This follows 

our School Policy.  Should you wish to see the policy,it 

ca be viewed on our website. 

mailto:admin@oakwood.essex.sch.uk


After School Clubs 

We currently have spaces in the 
following clubs: 

 
Year 1—Dance Club 

Year 1—Football Club 

 

 

 
 

 
 

School Photos 

 

 

 

Please remember the last day to 
return your photo proofs is 

Tuesday 22nd June. 
 

After this date, all orders will 
need to be placed online at 

www.braiswick.co.uk/orders 
 

You will need the Barcode and 
Passcode which can be found on 

the proofs. 

 
Year 2 Wildlife Trust  Trips—Walton on Naze 
A reminder of the the Year 2 trip dates : 

Nightingales—21st June 

Woodpeckers—28th June 

Kingfishers—30th June 

Robins—5th July 

 

All children will need sun cream  and a water bottle. 

 

Golden Table  
The children chosen were  Poppi—Kingfishers, Henney-May—

Hedgehogs, Christopher—Woodpeckers, Kason—Robins,  

Francesca—Rabbits. 

Well done to you all! 

 

Right on Time Winners 
The winners from our Right on Time week are: 

Tiffany—Cygnets 

Amelia—Badgers 

Harry—Nightingales 

Each winner has received a £10 Argos voucher. Well done! 
                                                             

Non Pupil Days for Next Academic Year 
22nd October 2021 

21st February, 1st April and 6th June 2022. 

Last day of school is Friday 16th July 2021.  School re-opens on Thursday 2nd September 2021.  

 

Extra Information 

2 

 
Covid Update 

 
We are delighted to advise we have 

not had any cases of Covid within 

school for some time.  

  

Procedures to minimize the spread 

of any infection remain the same. 

Therefore, we would ask everybody 

to still wear a mask, social distance 

and following the one way system . 

 

We pay close attention to the Gov-

ernment guidance and should 

there be any developments, we will 

review our risk assessment and 

inform you of any changes. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

NED Show 

 

Next Tuesday the children will watch the NED Show.  The show is a live streaming 

event where a world-class performer takes the children on an interactive education 

journey filled with storytelling, illusions, yo-yo tricks and humour.  NED’s message 

inspires children, promotes academic achievement and supports the following 

goals. 

 

Never give up 

Encourage others 

Do your best 

 

 

 

We will be selling a variety of NED yo-yo’s on the day so your child can continue to 

take part in the fun. Prices will be as follows:- 

 

Classic Yo-Yo £5 

Super Spinners £8 

Specialty Yo-Yo £11 

Replacement String Pack £3 / Yo-Yo Holster £3 

NED YO-YO’s for sale 


